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www.brantflorist.com

TED'S SERVICE CENTRE LTD
Since 1963

Walter Anstice
President

1176 Howard Rd.  905-637-6259
tscl@primus.ca

Dinner-Is-Served
Cooking, Catering &

Entertaining Essentials
905-639-3158

Chris McNamara
& Christine Harvey

Parishioners

Burloak Real Estate Services, Brokerage

SPOT

Holy Rosary Catholic Community
287 Plains Road East - Burlington, Ontario, L7T 2C7

Pastor
Reverend Martin Vallely
Email:  mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com

Parish Staff
Mary Edmondstone, Pastoral Minister
mary.edmondstone@cogeco.net
Chris Gibbons, Secretary/Bookkeeper 
hrosary@cogeco.net
David Walker, Custodian
 
Liturgical Music 
Christina Puchalski, Director 905-920-8587
William Renwick  905-523-0082

Parish Office Hours
Tuesday - Thursday: 
9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Friday:  9:00 a.m. -12:00 Noon

Our Lord's Day Liturgies
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.
Summer - Sunday Mass 10:00 a.m.

Weekday Mass
Tuesday-Friday 8:00 a.m.

Confession
Saturday 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Catholic Funeral Rites
Contact Holy Sepulchre Cemetery
905-522-7727 or visit their website at:
www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

New Parishioners
We welcome you. Please complete a
Registration Form in the  book rack.

Contact us
Parish Office  905-634-7441
Fax  905-634-6264   
Email:  hrosary@cogeco.net   or
holyrosaryburlington@hamiltondiocese.com
Website: www.holyrosaryburlington.com

Holy Rosary was formed out of portions of the 
Cathedral parish in Hamilton, St. John's, 
Burlington and St. Thomas, Waterdown. Father 
Bernard Harrigan was the first Pastor and the 
first Mass was celebrated on July 6, 1947 in the 
chapel of Holy Sepulchre Cemetery.  Holy 
Rosary School was built in 1951. Under the 
leadership of Father Blake Ryan (1953-1964) a 
new Church and rectory were built. The 400 seat 
church was dedicated on May 1, 1955. In 1987, 
during the pastorate of Father Anthony Ciavarro, 
the church was redesigned with a 180 degree 
rotation. Beautiful stained glass, statuary, and 
sculpture adorn the renewed space. Other 
pastors who served the parish were: Msgr. 
Bernard Harrigan, Father Blake Ryan, Father 
Harold Smith, Father Carlo Bianchi, Father 
Anthony Ciavarro, Father Ron Cote, Father 
Frank Trzupek, Msgr. Murray Kroetsch, Msgr. 
Edward House and the present pastor, Father 
Martin Vallely. Today there are over 600 
registered families.

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary,

Pray for us.
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Are you a Senior who's
thinking about downsizing?

To discuss your options,
call Dave for a FREE,

NO OBLIGATION
consultation and

put your mind at ease!
905-634-7755

www.davecole.ca

Drs. Patrick & Larry Pedlar
Burlington Restorative Dentistry & Prosthodontics

Specialists in Veneers, Crowns, Bridges,
Implants & Dentures

NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

310 Plains Road East
Drs. Pedlar       905-632-1882

www.RestorativeDentistry.ca

DENTISTRY
at
LaSalle

947 Rymal Road East
Hamilton, Ontario
905-574-0405905-574-0405

1010 Botanical Drive
Burlington, Ontario
905-527-0405905-527-0405

www.baygardens.ca

SPOTSPOT
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Dave Cole
Sales Representative/Parishioner

TR AVEL
S E R V I C E S

helping you travel wherever; whenever and however you want

175 Plains Rd. E.  905-681-1323

www.aldershottravelburlington.com
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Travel

924 Park Ave. W.  905-333-3323
www.ParkAvenueManor.ca

Carrie Hughes, Financial Advisor
JD Power - Ranked #1  5 Years
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Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
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Flowers and Gifts
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Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com
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Welcome to Holy Rosary Catholic Community.  We hope 
you enjoyed your Lord’s Day worship.   

 

Mass Intentions This Week 
(8:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 

Join us to pray the Rosary before 
Mass.  Rosary starts at 7:30 a.m.  

 
 

Tues. June 19 Intentions of Anne Farrauto 
Wed. June 20 Catherine Shields 
Thurs. June 21 Special Intention 
Fri. June 22 Patricia Phoenix 
Sat. June 23 @ 5:00 
pm 

Margaret Loughran 
Mercedita Suclan 

Robert Mullen 

 
UPCOMING PARISH MEETINGS/EVENTS 

 

Tuesday 
12:45 pm – Seniors’ Bridge – Parish Centre 
7:00 pm – CWL Meeting & Strawberry Social –Parish Centre 

 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

STRAWBERRY SOCIAL – Tuesday, June 19 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

All ladies are welcome to join us for our June 
Meeting and Strawberry Social, an evening 
filled with prayer, information and fun. Bring a 
friend, family or neighbour. For more info, call 
Chris McNamara at 905-517-0464.  

 
LAST CALL TO REGISTER FOR… 
              VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
      July 9 to 12 from 9 a.m. to 12 noon 
 

Children age 6 to 10 are invited to Holy Rosary’s Vacation 
Bible School.  Registration fee:  $25 for one child; $40 for 
two children.  Contact Mary Edmondstone to register.  
REGISTRATION DEADLINE – Friday, June 29th. 

 
FAREWELL AND THANK YOU! 

 

We prepare to say good-bye to Christina Puchalski, who 
has been our Director of Music Ministry here at Holy Rosary 
for the past three years. Christina has accepted the 
opportunity to become the Director of Music Ministry at 
Saint Patrick’s, Hamilton. We thank Christina for her 
creative and joyful leadership of the Choir, and of all our 
efforts to praise God in song, and we wish her well.  In July, 
Christina will marry Sean Crawford in Hamilton. Our 
congratulations to them both!! As of July 1st, 2018, our 
regular organist William Renwick will assume all the duties 
of the Director of Music Ministry for our parish, and we look 
forward to years of great collaboration with him in this 
important work. Thanks also to Vicky Chen for her 
continued wise counsel and assistance, now and in the 
future. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REFLECT ON THE GOSPEL 
 

Reflect upon the next Sunday’s Gospel throughout the 
week.  The gospel for the Nativity of St. John the Baptist is: 
                                 Luke 1.57–66, 80 

 
\DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

 

Mon. June 18 Rev. Michael Isabelle 
Tues. June 19 Rev. Ireneusz Koziak, S.A.C. 
Wed. June 20 Our Parish Community 
Thurs. June 21 Rev. Antonio Cunha 
Fri. June 22 Rev. Lourdy Dorismond, O.M.I. 
Sat. June 23 Rev. William Foote 

 
OUR GIFTS TO GOD 

 

We thank you for your continued spiritual and financial 
support of Holy Rosary Parish. 
 

June 10th Collection 

Sunday 
Envelopes 

Loose 
Collection 

Pre-Authorized 
Debit 

Church 
Maintenance 

$3,543. $427. $1,614. $3,968. 
 

Special Collection for Catholic Charities in the 
Diocese of Hamilton todate………………$8,823. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

We thank God for all our fathers, living and deceased, for 
their love and devotion to our families.  We hold them in 
prayer today and always, asking God to bless them 
abundantly for their goodness and Christian witness. 

 
THANK YOU!  To our Knights of Columbus 

 

For all their hard work at the annual parish barbecue last 
Sunday—the sausage, hot dogs and ice cream were 
delicious as always. 

 
HOLD YOUR MILK BAGS! (for the summer) 

 

We appreciate all the donations of milk 
bags for the making of plastic mats for Haiti 
and Indonesia.  However, we ask you to 
HOLD ONTO your milk bags for the 
summer.  You can bring them to the church 

again starting in September when you see the box in the 
Narthex.  Questions?  Call Bev at 905-577-0470. 

 
SUMMER SUNDAY MASS TIMES 

CHANGE  JULY 1ST TO SEPT. 2ND 
 

Starting July 1st, Sunday Mass is at 10:00 a.m. only 
(for July, August & Sept. 2nd)  Saturday Mass time 
remains at 5:00 pm. 

 
SUMMMER BULLETINS 

Our final bulletin before summer will be next weekend (June 
24th).  We publish twice during summer, July 22nd & Aug. 
19th, then resume weekly bulletins Sept. 2nd.  Please send 
announcements two weeks in advance.  Daily Mass 
intentions will be posted on the bulletin board. 

 
"FATAL FLAWS” FILM SCREENING 

THE DANGERS OF MEDICAL ‘AID’ IN DYING LAW 
Monday, June 25th @ 7 pm 

 

Are assisted dying laws leading society down a dangerous 
path?  It’s time to learn about the issue as it is experienced 
in lived reality.  Local filmmaker, Kevin Dunn, has spent the 
past three years travelling throughout Canada, the 
Netherlands, Belgium and the USA to learn more about the 
answer to this important question.  Critics say “FATAL 
FLAWS” ‘is a must-see for every patient, person or 
medical caregiver who wants to understand the 
difference between medical killing and medically-
responsible caring. Produced by Dunn Media in 
association with the Euthanasia Prevention Coalition.  Film 
shown at Silver City Hamilton Mountain Cinemas.  Tickets 
can be purchased online, and/or to find out how to bring the 
film to your area, contact FatalFlawsFilm.com or email:  
margaret@dunnmedia.ca   

ORDINATION OF TRANSITIONAL DEACONS 
 

His Excellency, Bishop Crosby will ordain the following men 
as transitional deacons: Vivek Trindade on Friday, June 29, 
@ 7 pm at St. Matthew Parish, Oakville, and John Schnurr 
on Saturday, June 30 @ 7 pm at Immaculate Conception 
Parish, Formosa.  All are welcome to participate in these 
celebrations. 

 
PERSONS SEPARATED OR DIVORCED 

 

Learning to Cope (Level I), a 10 week support program, 
starts Tues. Sept. 25 (7 to 9:30pm). This support program 
at the Chancery Office, 700 King St. W. Hamilton is for 
persons experiencing difficulties as a result of a separation 
or divorce. For info. call Family Ministry Office 905-528-
7988, ext. 2249. Cost $35. Past participants are welcome to 
inquire about other Levels programs starting the same 
week. 

 
“KEYS TO LOVING RELATIONSHIPS” 

Thursday Evenings – Sept. 27 – Nov. 29 
 

Join us for this 10 week video-based program for anyone 
(married or single) who is looking for a more meaningful 
relationship with spouse, family member or friend.  
Thursday evenings from 7 to 9 pm at the Chancery Office, 
700 King St. W. Ham.  Cost: $45. pp.  For info or to register 
call Family Ministry Office at 905-528-7988, ext. 2249 or 
register at: www.hamiltondiocese.com (Upcoming Events). 

 
PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH 
(from the Family Ministry Office 905-528-7988, ext. 2250) 

 

Tip #107 – Experts have known for a long time that what 
children can’t express they act out.  As parents it is our role 
to analyze what may be causing poor behaviour and then 
help our children identify and work through their angst. 
Once children learn to use their words and express their 
feelings, life will be calmer in your household and they will 
gain skills that will help them throughout their lifetime.  
When your children act up, suppress your anger and help 
them to understand what is really going on; you will find 
both of you will be smiling more often. 

 
VOCATIONS 

Today’s readings remind us that great things often have 
small beginnings.  If you feel God is calling you to be a 
priest, religious or permanent deacon, call Fr. Michael King, 
Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 905-528-7988 
x2246 or email him at:  vocations@hamiltondiocese.com   

 
 

OUR PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED 
We offer our prayers for deceased parishioner Tom 
Reynolds (late husband of Nicole).  May he enjoy the 
blessedness of eternal life. 
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Needed

You get to

Stay with

Your Pet

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

Flowers and Gifts
181 Plains Rd. W.  905 912-2181

www.181florist.ca

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710




